
ARP Base Award 

 

 
 
  

Dear student name,      

We know that students continue to be greatly impacted by the COVID-19 virus and we’re working hard to connect 
students with the supports and resources needed to be successful. PTCC is excited to announce the availability of 
American Rescue Planning Act (ARPA). The ARPA emergency funds are being awarded to students who are enrolled Fall 
2021.    

According to our records, you are registered for Fall 2021, meet the ARPA eligibility criteria and are eligible to 
receive $grant amount in emergency funds. Later this week or early next week, funds will be disbursed automatically to 
your PTCC student account and then released to your selected refund preference (direct deposit or BankMobile). If you 
need to make changes to your refund preference or have questions on how to select a refund preference, please visit 
the PTCC BankMobile site.    

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.   
 
Amanda Spencer 
Financial Aid Coordinator 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
amanda.spencer@pine.edu 
320.629.5127 phone, text and fax 

 
 

 

 

  



ARP Supplemental Emergency Approval Email 

 

 

 

Hello student name, 

At PTCC we understand many students are still facing challenges as a result of COVID-19 and we are trying to do 
everything we can to provide support to our students during this time of need. 

We have received and reviewed your application for additional funding from the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
emergency grants. 

We are pleased to inform you that your application has been approved for $ grant amount. These funds will be awarded 
and disbursed to you within 5-7 days. 

If you need additional resources, please visit the Support Services Page, for resources such as community resource 
guide, food support, EAPS grant etc. 

Also, here is a link to the PTCC COVID-19 Resource Page for your reference. 

 If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to myself or Farfum Ladroma. 

Amanda Spencer 
Financial Aid Coordinator 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
amanda.spencer@pine.edu 
320.629.5127 phone, text and fax 

  



ARP Supplemental Emergency Denial Email 

 

 

 

Hello student name, 

At PTCC we understand many students are still facing challenges as a result of COVID-19 and we are trying to do 
everything we can to provide support to our students during this time of need. 

We have received and reviewed your application for additional funding from the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
emergency grants. 

Unfortunately, your request for ARPA funds has been denied due to insert reason for denial. 

If you need additional resources, please visit the Support Services Page, for resources such as community resource 
guide, food support, EAPS grant, etc. 

I’ve attached the PTCC COVID-19 Resource Page for your reference as well. 

If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to myself or Erin White. 

Amanda Spencer 
Financial Aid Coordinator 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
amanda.spencer@pine.edu 
320.629.5127 phone, text and fax 

  



ARP Past Due Balance 

 

 

 
 
Hello Student Name,  

At PTCC, we understand many students face challenges due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, and we are trying to do 
everything we can to provide support to our students during this time of need.   

Students that have been affected by the coronavirus may apply for the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) emergency 
funds by completing the Fall 2021 ARPA Emergency Aid—Balance Due Application. Students can request up to $1000 in 
additional emergency assistance to cover past balance due balance. Funding is not guaranteed.   

According to our records, you have a past due tuition balance at the amount of $insert amount. You may meet ARPA 
eligibility criteria and may be eligible to receive emergency funds. If approved, the ARPA emergency funds will be 
disbursed automatically to your PTCC student account and then automatically applied towards your past due balance.   

If you need additional resources, please visit the Basic Needs Resources, for resources such as community resource 
guide, food support, EAPS grant etc.  

If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to me at farfum.ladroma@pine.edu.   

Cheers,   

Farfum Ladroma       
Director of Student Success  
Pine Technical & Community College| 900 Fourth Street SE, Pine City, MN 50063  
320.629.5161 (call or text) or 800.521.7463 | Farfum.Ladroma@pine.edu | pine.edu 

 


